
We are pleased to announce that our X-ray 
services have officially reopened!

Our new X-ray equipment offers enhanced imaging 
quality and faster processing times, ensuring you 
receive the best possible care. Our team is ready 
to assist you with your imaging needs, and we look 
forward to seeing you!
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